2"° UPDATE TO ADVISORY NOTICE 007/0CT/2016
1. Category: 2"° Update to Advisory 007/0CT/16

2. Description: The incident reported on 25 Oct 16 (Advisory 007/0ct/16) and subsequently
updated remains the subject of ongoing investigation. Indications are an MV was fired upon with
small arms from occupants of 1 skiff whilst underway 5nm from the southern entrance to the Bab el
Mandeb TSS. There is a continuing naval presence in the Bab el Mandeb, an area known for small
boat activity. The motive for the incident or those involved are unknown at this time. The vessel
and crew are safe. Merchant Vessels are advised to remain at a heightened state of vigilance when
transiting the SRS/Bab El Mandeb. Further updates to follow.

3. Source: N/A

4. Any queries regarding this Advisory Notice ring 0044 2392 222060 only for further
information.



